
The Haude FALL BOOK FAIR is coming! 
 

             Tuesday, October 16       7:45 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, October 17 7:45 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 
Thursday, October 18  7:45 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. 

      Friday, October 19              7:45 a.m. - noon 
 

If you would like your child to purchase items from the Book 
Fair, please send cash or check (made payable to Haude 

Elementary) with them. Be sure to include enough for tax, 
which is 8.25%. See the Haude library website for online 

shopping information. 
 

Thanks for supporting your school library!

 
 
 

 


